Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
AULD & WHITE CONSTRUCTORS, LLC

NOTICE TO SUBCONTRACTORS AND SUPPLIERS COURTYARD & KITCHEN REMODEL AT SANDALWOOD HIGH SCHOOL REQUEST FOR BIDS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Auld & White Constructors, LLC, in conjunction with Duval County Public Schools (DCPS), will be accepting sealed proposals, which will be received until 2:00 p.m., Friday, February 18, 2022, at Auld & White Constructors, LLC, 4168 Southpoint Parkway, Suite 101, Jacksonville, Florida 32216.
SCOPE DESCRIPTION: All subcontractors must have JLA badging. Addition and renovation to the existing courtyard to include new canopies, new food service line and landscaping. Trades include concrete, landscape, electrical and plumbing.

Interested Bidders are required to notify Auld& White Constructors, LLC, of their Intent to Bid, in writing, no later than Friday, February 4, 2022. Interested Bidders who fail to notify Auld & White Constructors, LLC, of their intent to bid by the date referenced above MAY NOT be permitted to bid. Bid drawings and specifications will be available on Auld & White Constructors, LLC’s website (www.auld-white.com), on January 26, 2022. All interested bidders shall submit their Notice of Intent to Elizabeth Jones by e-mail at ejones@auld-white.com. There will be a Pre-Bid Site Visit on Wednesday, February 9, 2022.

Duval County Public Schools (DCPS) and Auld & White Constructors, LLC are committed to provide equal opportunity and strongly encourage all interested M/WBE and small business firms and suppliers to submit bids. 

Auld& White Constructors, LLC reserves the right to reject any and all bids, waive formalities and irregularities in bidding and to accept bids, which are considered by Auld & White Constructors, LLC to be in the best interest of the project.
